
MEMO 

 

To: Tracy 

From: Thomas E. Samoluk 

Subject: Location Suggested By Maxine Waters’ Office 

Date: July 14, 2017 

 

The District Director for Congresswoman Waters’ said that he thought the best place would be: 

 

Los Angeles Unified School District (Board of Education) Hearing Room 

450 North Grand Avenue 

(downtown LA) 

 

Telephone numbers: 

(213) 625-6382 

(213) 625-6387 

 

 

He knew of no useful federal facility.  The advantage of using the School District hearing room 

is that it is nice, set up in similar format for a hearing, and is in a building that has its own 

parking (in an area of the city that is notorious for limited parking). 


